
HB 1499 -- LONG-ACTING REVERSIBLE CONTRACEPTIVES

SPONSOR: Dogan

This bill permits a long-acting reversible contraceptive (LARC)
that is prescribed to and obtained for a MO HealthNet participant
to be transferred to another MO HealthNet participant if the LARC
was not delivered to, implanted in, or used on the original MO
HealthNet participant to whom the LARC was prescribed. In order
for a LARC to be transferred, certain provisions must be met as
specified in the bill.

This bill is the same as HB 774, HB 1188 (2017) and HB 2775 (2016).


